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2023-2024

CHAMBER
MUSIC
ACADEMY

YOU CAN APPLY 
AS AN INDIVIDUAL OR       

 AS A PRE-FORMED
ENSEMBLE!

 
For guidelines and

application, please visit
www.fischoff.org 

HOW TO APPLY

WWW.FISCHOFF.ORG

"INSPIRING LIVES
THROUGH

BREATHTAKING
PERFORMANCES" 

WWW.FISCHOFF.ORG



Since 1999

1st Source Bank

ACMP Associate Chamber Music Player? (check) 

Barnes & Thornburg LLP 

Cressy & Everett Real Estate

Deborah Hershey-Miller & Jeff Miller

Frederick S. Upton Foundation

Gail English & Nels Leininger

·Gurley Leep Automotive Family 

Harriet Hamer & Abe Bergen

Indiana Arts Commission

Jeny & John Sejdinaj

·J.P Morgan Chase & Co. 

·Karen & Douglas Mick 

Lake City Bank

Maggie McShane & John De Souza

Miller Poultry 

Pat & Bob Kill

PNC Financial Services Group

RHB

South Bend Area Music Teacher Association -

Elnora Hartman Stickley Scholarship Fund

Shirk's Piano Gallery

Tessa Bysong & Derek Lindblom

Teachers Credit Union Foundation

Teresa Roberts

The Community Foundation of St. Joseph County's 

ArtsEverywhere initiative

The Estate of Shirley & Jack Appleton

·The Hibberd 

·The John Jessen Family & Bradley Company 

·      The Stscherban Everett Group - 

Baird Private Wealth Management

University of Notre Dame

Vincent and Angela Henderson

Activities are made possible in part by the Indiana Arts 

Commission, a state agency, and the National Endowment for 

the Arts, a federal agency.

This program has been made possible, in part, with support from

ACMP Associated Chamber Music Players.




WORKSHOPS

ANNUAL
PUBLIC 

CONCERT

12 PROFESSIONAL 
COACHING SESSIONS
PER ACADEMY YEAR

The Fischoff National Chamber Music
Association is committed to inspiring
the next generation of chamber
musicians. Established in 1999, this
mentoring project has grown into the
Fischoff Chamber Music Academy,
serving area junior high and high
school musicians dedicated to digging
deeper into the challenging repertoire
of chamber music. 

Each year, string, piano, woodwind,
brass, and mixed ensembles of three to
six musicians in Northern Indiana and
Southwestern Michigan are selected to
participate. This program provides
merit-based scholarships covering 100%
of the tuition costs thanks to the
generous support of community
organizations and donors.

PROGRAM
DESCRIPTION

WHAT WE OFFER
The 2023-2024 Chamber Music Academy 

is generously underwritten by: 

FISCHOFF CHAMBER MUSIC ACADEMY
PROVIDES HIGH-QUALITY CHAMBER MUSIC
EDUCATION INCLUDING:

OUTREACH
PERFORMANCE

OPPORTUNITIES
IN THE 

COMMUNITY MASTER
CLASS

OPPORTUNITIES

COMPETITION 
PREP


